From: Jackie Farlinger-King [mailto:jackiefk28 @gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 9:30 PM

To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: TSP Testimony

I support the bikeway on NE 9th rather than NE 7th Avenue. I, like many of my neighbors, do
not want 7th diverted so that excess traffic spills over into our one-car narrow streets between 7th
and 15th north of Thompson.

Jackie Farlinger-King
803 NE Brazee Street
Portland, OR 97212-4150



